
【NOTICE as of March 2023】 

Suntory Hall continuously holds concerts with precautionary measures for 

infectious diseases.  

 

<Admission guideline>  

* We ask visitors with similar symptoms of Covid-19 or cold to refrain from 

entering Suntory Hall.  

* Please note that those who have been in close contact with persons who tested 

positive for Covid-19 will not be able to admit to Suntory Hall:  

 

<In Suntory Hall>  

* All the visitors are recommended to wear face coverings in Suntory Hall and 

are requested to wear them while speaking.  

 

* Please note that we may suspend the following services depending on concerts:  

- The Gift Shop currently has irregular opening hours.  

- Water drinking fountains are not available for the time being 

 

* The auditoriums ventilate at all times, and our staff open the doors fully before 

the concert and during intervals to enhance ventilation.  

 

<Employees and staff>  

* All the staff members and related personnel undergo temperature checks at 

the backstage door and wear masks in the hall. 

 

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation.  
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